Dirty Tricks Windows Vista Sp1 Edition
Thank you for downloading dirty tricks windows vista sp1 edition. As you may
know, people have search numerous times for their chosen readings like this
dirty tricks windows vista sp1 edition, but end up in harmful downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of coffee in the afternoon, instead
they are facing with some infectious bugs inside their desktop computer.
dirty tricks windows vista sp1 edition is available in our book collection an
online access to it is set as public so you can download it instantly.
Our digital library saves in multiple countries, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the dirty tricks windows vista sp1 edition is universally
compatible with any devices to read

The Shellcoder's Handbook Chris Anley 2011-02-16 This much-anticipated
revision, written by the ultimate group of top security experts in the world,
features 40 percent new content on how to find security holes in any operating
system or application New material addresses the many new exploitation
techniques that have been discovered since the first edition, including
attacking "unbreakable" software packages such as McAfee's Entercept, Mac OS X,
XP, Office 2003, and Vista Also features the first-ever published information
on exploiting Cisco's IOS, with content that has never before been explored The
companion Web site features downloadable code files
Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C# Robert C. Martin 2006-07-20
With the award-winning book Agile Software Development: Principles, Patterns,
and Practices, Robert C. Martin helped bring Agile principles to tens of
thousands of Java and C++ programmers. Now .NET programmers have a definitive
guide to agile methods with this completely updated volume from Robert C.
Martin and Micah Martin, Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C#. This
book presents a series of case studies illustrating the fundamentals of Agile
development and Agile design, and moves quickly from UML models to real C#
code. The introductory chapters lay out the basics of the agile movement, while
the later chapters show proven techniques in action. The book includes many
source code examples that are also available for download from the authors’ Web
site. Readers will come away from this book understanding Agile principles, and
the fourteen practices of Extreme Programming Spiking, splitting, velocity, and
planning iterations and releases Test-driven development, test-first design,
and acceptance testing Refactoring with unit testing Pair programming Agile
design and design smells The five types of UML diagrams and how to use them
effectively Object-oriented package design and design patterns How to put all
of it together for a real-world project Whether you are a C# programmer or a
Visual Basic or Java programmer learning C#, a software development manager, or
a business analyst, Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C# is the
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first book you should read to understand agile software and how it applies to
programming in the .NET Framework.
Microsoft System Center 2012 Endpoint Protection Cookbook Andrew Plue
2012-10-04 Over 50 simple but incredibly effective recipes for installing and
managing System Center 2012 Endpoint Protection in this book and e-book.
Hands-On Penetration Testing on Windows Phil Bramwell 2018-07-30 Master the art
of identifying vulnerabilities within the Windows OS and develop the desired
solutions for it using Kali Linux. Key Features Identify the vulnerabilities in
your system using Kali Linux 2018.02 Discover the art of exploiting Windows
kernel drivers Get to know several bypassing techniques to gain control of your
Windows environment Book Description Windows has always been the go-to platform
for users around the globe to perform administration and ad hoc tasks, in
settings that range from small offices to global enterprises, and this massive
footprint makes securing Windows a unique challenge. This book will enable you
to distinguish yourself to your clients. In this book, you'll learn advanced
techniques to attack Windows environments from the indispensable toolkit that
is Kali Linux. We'll work through core network hacking concepts and advanced
Windows exploitation techniques, such as stack and heap overflows, precision
heap spraying, and kernel exploitation, using coding principles that allow you
to leverage powerful Python scripts and shellcode. We'll wrap up with postexploitation strategies that enable you to go deeper and keep your access.
Finally, we'll introduce kernel hacking fundamentals and fuzzing testing, so
you can discover vulnerabilities and write custom exploits. By the end of this
book, you'll be well-versed in identifying vulnerabilities within the Windows
OS and developing the desired solutions for them. What you will learn Get to
know advanced pen testing techniques with Kali Linux Gain an understanding of
Kali Linux tools and methods from behind the scenes See how to use Kali Linux
at an advanced level Understand the exploitation of Windows kernel drivers
Understand advanced Windows concepts and protections, and how to bypass them
using Kali Linux Discover Windows exploitation techniques, such as stack and
heap overflows and kernel exploitation, through coding principles Who this book
is for This book is for penetration testers, ethical hackers, and individuals
breaking into the pentesting role after demonstrating an advanced skill in boot
camps. Prior experience with Windows exploitation, Kali Linux, and some Windows
debugging tools is necessary
Kali Linux Penetration Testing Bible Gus Khawaja 2021-04-26 Your ultimate guide
to pentesting with Kali Linux Kali is a popular and powerful Linux distribution
used by cybersecurity professionals around the world. Penetration testers must
master Kali’s varied library of tools to be effective at their work. The Kali
Linux Penetration Testing Bible is the hands-on and methodology guide for
pentesting with Kali. You’ll discover everything you need to know about the
tools and techniques hackers use to gain access to systems like yours so you
can erect reliable defenses for your virtual assets. Whether you’re new to the
field or an established pentester, you’ll find what you need in this
comprehensive guide. Build a modern dockerized environment Discover the
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fundamentals of the bash language in Linux Use a variety of effective
techniques to find vulnerabilities (OSINT, Network Scan, and more) Analyze your
findings and identify false positives and uncover advanced subjects, like
buffer overflow, lateral movement, and privilege escalation Apply practical and
efficient pentesting workflows Learn about Modern Web Application Security
Secure SDLC Automate your penetration testing with Python
Kali Linux - An Ethical Hacker's Cookbook Himanshu Sharma 2017-10-17 Over 120
recipes to perform advanced penetration testing with Kali Linux About This Book
Practical recipes to conduct effective penetration testing using the powerful
Kali Linux Leverage tools like Metasploit, Wireshark, Nmap, and many more to
detect vulnerabilities with ease Confidently perform networking and application
attacks using task-oriented recipes Who This Book Is For This book is aimed at
IT security professionals, pentesters, and security analysts who have basic
knowledge of Kali Linux and want to conduct advanced penetration testing
techniques. What You Will Learn Installing, setting up and customizing Kali for
pentesting on multiple platforms Pentesting routers and embedded devices Bug
hunting 2017 Pwning and escalating through corporate network Buffer overflows
101 Auditing wireless networks Fiddling around with software-defned radio
Hacking on the run with NetHunter Writing good quality reports In Detail With
the current rate of hacking, it is very important to pentest your environment
in order to ensure advanced-level security. This book is packed with practical
recipes that will quickly get you started with Kali Linux (version 2016.2)
according to your needs, and move on to core functionalities. This book will
start with the installation and configuration of Kali Linux so that you can
perform your tests. You will learn how to plan attack strategies and perform
web application exploitation using tools such as Burp, and Jexboss. You will
also learn how to perform network exploitation using Metasploit, Sparta, and
Wireshark. Next, you will perform wireless and password attacks using tools
such as Patator, John the Ripper, and airoscript-ng. Lastly, you will learn how
to create an optimum quality pentest report! By the end of this book, you will
know how to conduct advanced penetration testing thanks to the book's crisp and
task-oriented recipes. Style and approach This is a recipe-based book that
allows you to venture into some of the most cutting-edge practices and
techniques to perform penetration testing with Kali Linux.
Windows 7: The Missing Manual David Pogue 2010-03-19 In early reviews, geeks
raved about Windows 7. But if you're an ordinary mortal, learning what this new
system is all about will be challenging. Fear not: David Pogue's Windows 7: The
Missing Manual comes to the rescue. Like its predecessors, this book
illuminates its subject with reader-friendly insight, plenty of wit, and
hardnosed objectivity for beginners as well as veteran PC users. Windows 7
fixes many of Vista's most painful shortcomings. It's speedier, has fewer
intrusive and nagging screens, and is more compatible with peripherals. Plus,
Windows 7 introduces a slew of new features, including better organization
tools, easier WiFi connections and home networking setup, and even touchscreen
computing for those lucky enough to own the latest hardware. With this book,
you'll learn how to: Navigate the desktop, including the fast and powerful
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search function Take advantage of Window's apps and gadgets, and tap into 40
free programs Breeze the Web with Internet Explorer 8, and learn the email,
chat, and videoconferencing programs Record TV and radio, display photos, play
music, and record any of these to DVD using the Media Center Use your printer,
fax, laptop, tablet PC, or smartphone with Windows 7 Beef up your system and
back up your files Collaborate and share documents and other files by setting
up a workgroup network
Penetration Testing Georgia Weidman 2014-06-14 Penetration testers simulate
cyber attacks to find security weaknesses in networks, operating systems, and
applications. Information security experts worldwide use penetration techniques
to evaluate enterprise defenses. In Penetration Testing, security expert,
researcher, and trainer Georgia Weidman introduces you to the core skills and
techniques that every pentester needs. Using a virtual machine–based lab that
includes Kali Linux and vulnerable operating systems, you’ll run through a
series of practical lessons with tools like Wireshark, Nmap, and Burp Suite. As
you follow along with the labs and launch attacks, you’ll experience the key
stages of an actual assessment—including information gathering, finding
exploitable vulnerabilities, gaining access to systems, post exploitation, and
more. Learn how to: –Crack passwords and wireless network keys with bruteforcing and wordlists –Test web applications for vulnerabilities –Use the
Metasploit Framework to launch exploits and write your own Metasploit modules
–Automate social-engineering attacks –Bypass antivirus software –Turn access to
one machine into total control of the enterprise in the post exploitation phase
You’ll even explore writing your own exploits. Then it’s on to mobile
hacking—Weidman’s particular area of research—with her tool, the Smartphone
Pentest Framework. With its collection of hands-on lessons that cover key tools
and strategies, Penetration Testing is the introduction that every aspiring
hacker needs.
IronPython in Action Christian J. Muirhead 2009-03-01 In 2005, Microsoft
quietly announced an initiative to bring dynamic languages to the .NET
platform. The starting point for this project was a .NET implementation of
Python, dubbed IronPython. After a couple years of incubation, IronPython is
ready for real-world use. It blends the simplicity, elegance, and dynamism of
Python with the power of the .NET framework. IronPython in Action offers a
comprehensive, hands-on introduction to Microsoft's exciting new approach for
programming the .NET framework. It approaches IronPython as a first class .NET
language, fully integrated with the .NET environment, Visual Studio, and even
the open-source Mono implementation. You'll learn how IronPython can be
embedded as a ready-made scripting language into C# and VB.NET programs, used
for writing full applications or for web development with ASP. Even better,
you'll see how IronPython works in Silverlight for client-side web programming.
IronPython opens up exciting new possibilities. Because it's a dynamic
language, it permits programming paradigms not easily available in VB and C#.
In this book, authors Michael Foord and Christian Muirhead explore the world of
functional programming, live introspection, dynamic typing and duck typing ,
metaprogramming, and more. IronPython in Action explores these topics with
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examples, making use of the Python interactive console to explore the .NET
framework with live objects. The expert authors provide a complete introduction
for programmers to both the Python language and the power of the .NET
framework. The book also shows how to extend IronPython with C#, extending C#
and VB.NET applications with Python, using IronPython with .NET 3.0 and
Powershell, IronPython as a Windows scripting tool, and much more. Purchase of
the print book comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from
Manning. Also available is all code from the book.
Microsoft Exchange Server 2010 Inside Out Tony Redmond 2010-11-24 Dive into
Exchange Server 2010 and SP1—and discover how to really put your messaging
solutions to work! This well-organized and in-depth reference packs all the
details you need to deploy and manage Exchange 2010, including hundreds of
timesaving solutions, expert tips, and workarounds. Topics include preparing
for the deployment of Exchange 2010; new features of Service Pack 1; using
Remote PowerShell and the Exchange Management Shell; understanding how the new
Role Based Access Control (RBAC) permissions model works and how to customize
it to your requirements; the new high availability model for the Exchange Store
and how to approach designs for Database Availability Groups; using compliance
features such as archive mailboxes, retention policies, and multi-mailbox
discovery searches; the new role of the Client Access Server as the MAPI
endpoint for Microsoft Outlook clients; the redesign of Outlook Web App (OWA)
and the introduction of the Exchange Control Panel; and many more topics to
ease the roll-out of Microsoft’s latest messaging server.
Troubleshooting with the Windows Sysinternals Tools Mark E. Russinovich
2016-10-10 Optimize Windows system reliability and performance with
Sysinternals IT pros and power users consider the free Windows Sysinternals
tools indispensable for diagnosing, troubleshooting, and deeply understanding
the Windows platform. In this extensively updated guide, Sysinternals creator
Mark Russinovich and Windows expert Aaron Margosis help you use these powerful
tools to optimize any Windows system’s reliability, efficiency, performance,
and security. The authors first explain Sysinternals’ capabilities and help you
get started fast. Next, they offer in-depth coverage of each major tool, from
Process Explorer and Process Monitor to Sysinternals’ security and file
utilities. Then, building on this knowledge, they show the tools being used to
solve real-world cases involving error messages, hangs, sluggishness, malware
infections, and much more. Windows Sysinternals creator Mark Russinovich and
Aaron Margosis show you how to: Use Process Explorer to display detailed
process and system information Use Process Monitor to capture low-level system
events, and quickly filter the output to narrow down root causes List,
categorize, and manage software that starts when you start or sign in to your
computer, or when you run Microsoft Office or Internet Explorer Verify digital
signatures of files, of running programs, and of the modules loaded in those
programs Use Autoruns, Process Explorer, Sigcheck, and Process Monitor features
that can identify and clean malware infestations Inspect permissions on files,
keys, services, shares, and other objects Use Sysmon to monitor securityrelevant events across your network Generate memory dumps when a process meets
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specified criteria Execute processes remotely, and close files that were opened
remotely Manage Active Directory objects and trace LDAP API calls Capture
detailed data about processors, memory, and clocks Troubleshoot unbootable
devices, file-in-use errors, unexplained communication, and many other problems
Understand Windows core concepts that aren’t well-documented elsewhere
Windows 10 For Dummies Andy Rathbone 2015-08-10 Illustrates the new features of
Windows 10.
Beyond BIOS Vincent Zimmer 2017-01-23 This book provides an overview of modern
boot firmware, including the Unified Extensible Firmware Interface (UEFI) and
its associated EFI Developer Kit II (EDKII) firmware. The authors have each
made significant contributions to developments in these areas. The reader will
learn to use the latest developments in UEFI on modern hardware, including open
source firmware and open hardware designs. The book begins with an exploration
of interfaces exposed to higher-level software and operating systems, and
commences to the left of the boot timeline, describing the flow of typical
systems, beginning with the machine restart event. Software engineers working
with UEFI will benefit greatly from this book, while specific sections of the
book address topics relevant for a general audience: system architects, preoperating-system application developers, operating system vendors (loader,
kernel), independent hardware vendors (such as for plug-in adapters), and
developers of end-user applications. As a secondary audience, project technical
leaders or managers may be interested in this book to get a feel for what their
engineers are doing. The reader will find: An overview of UEFI and underlying
Platform Initialization (PI) specifications How to create UEFI applications and
drivers Workflow to design the firmware solution for a modern platform Advanced
usages of UEFI firmware for security and manageability
Group Policy Jeremy Moskowitz 2015-08-31 "Updated to include Windows 10, 8.1,
and 7 and Windows Server 2016 and 2012"--Cover.
Windows Internals, Part 1 Pavel Yosifovich 2017-05-05 The definitive
guide–fully updated for Windows 10 and Windows Server 2016 Delve inside Windows
architecture and internals, and see how core components work behind the scenes.
Led by a team of internals experts, this classic guide has been fully updated
for Windows 10 and Windows Server 2016. Whether you are a developer or an IT
professional, you’ll get critical, insider perspectives on how Windows
operates. And through hands-on experiments, you’ll experience its internal
behavior firsthand–knowledge you can apply to improve application design,
debugging, system performance, and support. This book will help you: ·
Understand the Window system architecture and its most important entities, such
as processes and threads · Examine how processes manage resources and threads
scheduled for execution inside processes · Observe how Windows manages virtual
and physical memory · Dig into the Windows I/O system and see how device
drivers work and integrate with the rest of the system · Go inside the Windows
security model to see how it manages access, auditing, and authorization, and
learn about the new mechanisms in Windows 10 and Server 2016
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Incident Response & Computer Forensics, Third Edition Jason T. Luttgens
2014-08-01 The definitive guide to incident response--updated for the first
time in a decade! Thoroughly revised to cover the latest and most effective
tools and techniques, Incident Response & Computer Forensics, Third Edition
arms you with the information you need to get your organization out of trouble
when data breaches occur. This practical resource covers the entire lifecycle
of incident response, including preparation, data collection, data analysis,
and remediation. Real-world case studies reveal the methods behind--and
remediation strategies for--today's most insidious attacks. Architect an
infrastructure that allows for methodical investigation and remediation Develop
leads, identify indicators of compromise, and determine incident scope Collect
and preserve live data Perform forensic duplication Analyze data from networks,
enterprise services, and applications Investigate Windows and Mac OS X systems
Perform malware triage Write detailed incident response reports Create and
implement comprehensive remediation plans
Cloud Computing: A Practical Approach Toby Velte 2009-10-22 "The promise of
cloud computing is here. These pages provide the 'eyes wide open' insights you
need to transform your business." --Christopher Crowhurst, Vice President,
Strategic Technology, Thomson Reuters A Down-to-Earth Guide to Cloud Computing
Cloud Computing: A Practical Approach provides a comprehensive look at the
emerging paradigm of Internet-based enterprise applications and services. This
accessible book offers a broad introduction to cloud computing, reviews a wide
variety of currently available solutions, and discusses the cost savings and
organizational and operational benefits. You'll find details on essential
topics, such as hardware, platforms, standards, migration, security, and
storage. You'll also learn what other organizations are doing and where they're
headed with cloud computing. If your company is considering the move from a
traditional network infrastructure to a cutting-edge cloud solution, you need
this strategic guide. Cloud Computing: A Practical Approach covers: Costs,
benefits, security issues, regulatory concerns, and limitations Service
providers, including Google, Microsoft, Amazon, Yahoo, IBM, EMC/VMware,
Salesforce.com, and others Hardware, infrastructure, clients, platforms,
applications, services, and storage Standards, including HTTP, HTML, DHTML,
XMPP, SSL, and OpenID Web services, such as REST, SOAP, and JSON Platform as a
Service (PaaS), Software as a Service (SaaS), and Software plus Services (S+S)
Custom application development environments, frameworks, strategies, and
solutions Local clouds, thin clients, and virtualization Migration, best
practices, and emerging standards
Word 2010 Bible Herb Tyson 2010-10-19 In-depth guidance on Word 2010 from a
Microsoft MVP Microsoft Word 2010 arrives with many changes and improvements,
and this comprehensive guide from Microsoft MVP Herb Tyson is your expert, onestop resource for it all. Master Word's new features such as a new interface
and customized Ribbon, major new productivity-boosting collaboration tools, how
to publish directly to blogs, how to work with XML, and much more. Follow stepby-step instructions and best practices, avoid pitfalls, discover practical
workarounds, and get the very most out of your new Word 2010 with this packed
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guide.
Windows Internals David A. Solomon 2009-06-17 See how the core components of
the Windows operating system work behind the scenes—guided by a team of
internationally renowned internals experts. Fully updated for Windows Server(R)
2008 and Windows Vista(R), this classic guide delivers key architectural
insights on system design, debugging, performance, and support—along with
hands-on experiments to experience Windows internal behavior firsthand. Delve
inside Windows architecture and internals: Understand how the core system and
management mechanisms work—from the object manager to services to the registry
Explore internal system data structures using tools like the kernel debugger
Grasp the scheduler's priority and CPU placement algorithms Go inside the
Windows security model to see how it authorizes access to data Understand how
Windows manages physical and virtual memory Tour the Windows networking stack
from top to bottom—including APIs, protocol drivers, and network adapter
drivers Troubleshoot file-system access problems and system boot problems Learn
how to analyze crashes
Professional ASP.NET MVC 3 Jon Galloway 2011-07-22
Beginning Ethical Hacking with Kali Linux Sanjib Sinha 2018-11-29 Get started
in white-hat ethical hacking using Kali Linux. This book starts off by giving
you an overview of security trends, where you will learn the OSI security
architecture. This will form the foundation for the rest of Beginning Ethical
Hacking with Kali Linux. With the theory out of the way, you’ll move on to an
introduction to VirtualBox, networking, and common Linux commands, followed by
the step-by-step procedure to build your own web server and acquire the skill
to be anonymous . When you have finished the examples in the first part of your
book, you will have all you need to carry out safe and ethical hacking
experiments. After an introduction to Kali Linux, you will carry out your first
penetration tests with Python and code raw binary packets for use in those
tests. You will learn how to find secret directories on a target system, use a
TCP client in Python, and scan ports using NMAP. Along the way you will
discover effective ways to collect important information, track email, and use
important tools such as DMITRY and Maltego, as well as take a look at the five
phases of penetration testing. The coverage of vulnerability analysis includes
sniffing and spoofing, why ARP poisoning is a threat, how SniffJoke prevents
poisoning, how to analyze protocols with Wireshark, and using sniffing packets
with Scapy. The next part of the book shows you detecting SQL injection
vulnerabilities, using sqlmap, and applying brute force or password attacks.
Besides learning these tools, you will see how to use OpenVas, Nikto, Vega, and
Burp Suite. The book will explain the information assurance model and the
hacking framework Metasploit, taking you through important commands, exploit
and payload basics. Moving on to hashes and passwords you will learn password
testing and hacking techniques with John the Ripper and Rainbow. You will then
dive into classic and modern encryption techniques where you will learn the
conventional cryptosystem. In the final chapter you will acquire the skill of
exploiting remote Windows and Linux systems and you will learn how to own a
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target completely. What You Will LearnMaster common Linux commands and
networking techniques Build your own Kali web server and learn to be anonymous
Carry out penetration testing using Python Detect sniffing attacks and SQL
injection vulnerabilities Learn tools such as SniffJoke, Wireshark, Scapy,
sqlmap, OpenVas, Nikto, and Burp Suite Use Metasploit with Kali Linux Exploit
remote Windows and Linux systemsWho This Book Is For Developers new to ethical
hacking with a basic understanding of Linux programming.
OpenVPN 2 Cookbook Jan Just Keijser 2011-02-17 100 simple and incredibly
effective recipes for harnessing the power of the OpenVPN 2 network.
Windows 7 Secrets Paul Thurrott 2009-08-31 Tips, tricks, treats, and secrets
revealed on the latest operating system from Microsoft: Windows 7 You already
know the ups and downs of Windows Vista-now it's time to learn the ins and outs
of Windows 7! Internationally recognized Windows experts, Microsoft insiders,
and authors Paul Thurrott and Rafael Rivera cut through the hype to pull away
the curtain and reveal useful information not found anywhere else. Regardless
of your level of knowledge, you'll discover little-known facts on how things
work, what's new and different, and how you can modify Windows 7 to meet your
own specific needs. A witty, conversational tone tells you what you need to
know to go from Windows user to Windows expert and doesn't waste time with
basic computer topics while point-by-point comparisons demonstrate the
difference between Windows 7 features and functionality to those in Windows XP
and Vista. Windows 7 is the exciting update to Microsoft's operating system
Authors are internationally known Windows experts and Microsoft insiders
Exposes tips, tricks, and secrets on the new features and functionality of
Windows 7 Reveals best practices for customizing the system to work for you
Investigates the differences between Windows 7 and previous versions of Windows
No need to whisper! Window 7 Secrets is the ultimate insider's guide to
Microsoft's most exciting Windows version in years.
Hacking Exposed Windows 2000 Joel Scambray 2001 *In the tradition of the wildly
successful Hacking Exposed - the 2nd edition of which sold over 75,000 units in
just four months.*Unique approach to topic--no other book contains both hacking
techniques as well as concrete solutions on how to plug the security holes in a
Windows 2000 network.*Authors have winning track record--written by the bestselling authors of Hacking Exposed who are key Windows 2000 security
consultants at Microsoft*Includes case studies based on the authors' real
experiences and also features the trademark Hacking series elements such as
attacks, countermeasures, and risk ratings.
A Guide to Kernel Exploitation Enrico Perla 2010-10-28 A Guide to Kernel
Exploitation: Attacking the Core discusses the theoretical techniques and
approaches needed to develop reliable and effective kernel-level exploits, and
applies them to different operating systems, namely, UNIX derivatives, Mac OS
X, and Windows. Concepts and tactics are presented categorically so that even
when a specifically detailed vulnerability has been patched, the foundational
information provided will help hackers in writing a newer, better attack; or
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help pen testers, auditors, and the like develop a more concrete design and
defensive structure. The book is organized into four parts. Part I introduces
the kernel and sets out the theoretical basis on which to build the rest of the
book. Part II focuses on different operating systems and describes exploits for
them that target various bug classes. Part III on remote kernel exploitation
analyzes the effects of the remote scenario and presents new techniques to
target remote issues. It includes a step-by-step analysis of the development of
a reliable, one-shot, remote exploit for a real vulnerabilitya bug affecting
the SCTP subsystem found in the Linux kernel. Finally, Part IV wraps up the
analysis on kernel exploitation and looks at what the future may hold. Covers a
range of operating system families — UNIX derivatives, Mac OS X, Windows
Details common scenarios such as generic memory corruption (stack overflow,
heap overflow, etc.) issues, logical bugs and race conditions Delivers the
reader from user-land exploitation to the world of kernel-land (OS)
exploits/attacks, with a particular focus on the steps that lead to the
creation of successful techniques, in order to give to the reader something
more than just a set of tricks
Programming Entity Framework Julia Lerman 2010-08-09 Get a thorough
introduction to ADO.NET Entity Framework 4 -- Microsoft's core framework for
modeling and interacting with data in .NET applications. The second edition of
this acclaimed guide provides a hands-on tour of the framework latest version
in Visual Studio 2010 and .NET Framework 4. Not only will you learn how to use
EF4 in a variety of applications, you'll also gain a deep understanding of its
architecture and APIs. Written by Julia Lerman, the leading independent
authority on the framework, Programming Entity Framework covers it all -- from
the Entity Data Model and Object Services to WCF Services, MVC Apps, and unit
testing. This book highlights important changes for experienced developers
familiar with the earlier version. Understand the core concepts you need to
make the best use of the EF4 in your applications Learn to query your data,
using either LINQ to Entities or Entity SQL Create Windows Forms, WPF, ASP.NET
Web Forms, and ASP.NET MVC applications Build and consume WCF Services, WCF
Data Services, and WCF RIA Services Use Object Services to work directly with
your entity objects Create persistent ignorant entities, repositories, and
write unit tests Delve into model customization, relationship management,
change tracking, data concurrency, and more Get scores of reusable examples -written in C# (with notes on Visual Basic syntax) -- that you can implement
right away
Windows 98 Annoyances David Karp 1998-10-30 A guide to the failings of Windows
98 explains how to customize the system so as to avoid the inconvenience of
software applications that overwrite file associations, repetitive warning
screens, and unused icons crowding the desktop
Virtual Reality and Augmented Reality Patrick Bourdot 2019-10-07 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 16th International Conference on
Virtual Reality and Augmented Reality, EuroVR 2019, held in Tallinn, Estonia,
in October 2019. The 11 full papers and 5 short papers presented together with
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8 scientific posters were carefully reviewed and selected from 54 submissions.
The papers are organized in topical sections named: Immersive Interaction;
Training, Teaching and Learning; Industrial Applications and Data Analysis;
Perception, Cognition and Evaluation; and Scientific Posters.
Windows PowerShell Scripting Guide Ed Wilson 2008-01-01 Provides information on
writing and running scripts using Windows PowerShell to automate and manage
Windows Server 2008 and Windows Vista.
Mastering Windows Server 2012 R2 Mark Minasi 2013-12-03 Check out the new
Hyper-V, find new and easier ways to remotely connect back into the office, or
learn all about Storage Spaces—these are just a few of the features in Windows
Server 2012 R2 that are explained in this updated edition from Windows
authority Mark Minasi and a team of Windows Server experts led by Kevin Greene.
This book gets you up to speed on all of the new features and functions of
Windows Server, and includes real-world scenarios to put them in perspective.
If you're a system administrator upgrading to, migrating to, or managing
Windows Server 2012 R2, find what you need to do the job in this complete
resource. Learn all about: Installing or upgrading to and managing Windows
Server 2012 R2 Understanding Microsoft NIC teams 2012 and PowerShell Setting up
via GUI or updated Server Core 2012 Migrating, merging, and modifying your
Active Directory Managing address spaces with IPAM Understanding new shared
storage, storage spaces, and better tools Controlling access to file shares—a
new and improved approach Using and administering Remote Desktop, Virtual
Desktop, and Hyper-V®
Sams Teach Yourself Visual C# 2010 in 24 Hours Scott J. Dorman 2010-07-08 C#
has quickly established itself as one of the world's most widely used
programming languages. The newest version, Visual C# 2010, includes several
important new features, including Silverlight, the Entity Framework, tighter
integration with version 4.0 of the .NET Framework, and full support for
programming Windows 7 and Office. The proven Sams Teach Yourself method will
help all newcomers to C# 2010 get up to speed quickly, no matter whether you've
had experience with previous versions of Visual C# or not. You are taken step
by step through the process of software development, learning elements as you
build a sample application so that the material is framed in a real world
approach. The accompanying DVD contains Visual C# 2010 Express Edition, and the
companion Web site contains all the code and exercises from the book. Step-bystep instructions carefully walk you through the most common tasks Q & As,
quizzes, and exercises at the end of each chapter help you test your knowledge
Notes and tips point out shortcuts and solutions The companion DVD contains
Visual C# 2010 Express Edition - everything you need to get started programming
in C#
Ethical Hacking and Penetration Testing Guide Rafay Baloch 2017-09-29 Requiring
no prior hacking experience, Ethical Hacking and Penetration Testing Guide
supplies a complete introduction to the steps required to complete a
penetration test, or ethical hack, from beginning to end. You will learn how to
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properly utilize and interpret the results of modern-day hacking tools, which
are required to complete a penetration test. The book covers a wide range of
tools, including Backtrack Linux, Google reconnaissance, MetaGooFil, dig, Nmap,
Nessus, Metasploit, Fast Track Autopwn, Netcat, and Hacker Defender rootkit.
Supplying a simple and clean explanation of how to effectively utilize these
tools, it details a four-step methodology for conducting an effective
penetration test or hack.Providing an accessible introduction to penetration
testing and hacking, the book supplies you with a fundamental understanding of
offensive security. After completing the book you will be prepared to take on
in-depth and advanced topics in hacking and penetration testing. The book walks
you through each of the steps and tools in a structured, orderly manner
allowing you to understand how the output from each tool can be fully utilized
in the subsequent phases of the penetration test. This process will allow you
to clearly see how the various tools and phases relate to each other. An ideal
resource for those who want to learn about ethical hacking but dont know where
to start, this book will help take your hacking skills to the next level. The
topics described in this book comply with international standards and with what
is being taught in international certifications.
SQL Injection Attacks and Defense Justin Clarke 2012 What is SQL injection? -Testing for SQL injection -- Reviewing code for SQL injection -- Exploiting SQL
injection -- Blind SQL injection exploitation -- Exploiting the operating
system -- Advanced topics -- Code-level defenses -- Platform level defenses -Confirming and recovering from SQL injection attacks -- References.
Programming Microsoft SQL Server 2008 Andrew Brust 2008-10-29 Extend your
programming skills with a comprehensive study of the key features of SQL Server
2008. Delve into the new core capabilities, get practical guidance from expert
developers, and put their code samples to work. This is a must-read for
Microsoft .NET and SQL Server developers who work with data access—at the
database, business logic, or presentation levels. Discover how to: Query
complex data with powerful Transact-SQL enhancements Use new, non-relational
features: hierarchical tables, native file streaming, and geospatial
capabilities Exploit XML inside the database to design XML-aware applications
Consume and deliver your data using Microsoft LINQ, Entity Framework, and data
binding Implement database-level encryption and server auditing Build and
maintain data warehouses Use Microsoft Excel to build front ends for OLAP
cubes, and MDX to query them Integrate data mining into applications quickly
and effectively. Get code samples on the Web.
Beginning ASP.NET Web Pages with WebMatrix Mike Brind 2011-10-25 Learn to build
dynamic web sites with Microsoft WebMatrix Microsoft WebMatrix is designed to
make developing dynamic ASP.NET web sites much easier. This complete Wrox guide
shows you what it is, how it works, and how to get the best from it right away.
It covers all the basic foundations and also introduces HTML, CSS, and Ajax
using jQuery, giving beginning programmers a firm foundation for building
dynamic web sites. Examines how WebMatrix is expected to become the new
recommended entry-level tool for developing web sites using ASP.NET Arms
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beginning programmers, students, and educators with all the information they
need to start developing dynamic web sites, including design tips and layout
advice Explains the Packages Administration tool, including how to use the
Facebook Social and Web Helper packages Covers working with files, images, and
databases; debugging and error handling; maintaining security; and site
optimization In the tried-and-true tradition of Wrox Beginning guides,
Beginning ASP.NET Web Pages with WebMatrix gives novice programmers the
knowledge and confidence they need to get going.
Windows 7 Inside Out, Deluxe Edition Ed Bott 2011-07-15 Dive deeper into
Windows 7—with new content and new resources on CD! The Deluxe Edition of the
ultimate, in-depth reference to Windows 7 has been fully updated for SP1 and
Internet Explorer 9, and features 300+ pages of additional coverage and
advanced topics. It’s now packed with even more timesaving solutions,
troubleshooting tips, and workarounds from the experts—and includes a fully
searchable eBook and other online resources. Topics include installation,
configuration, and setup; network connections and troubleshooting; remote
access; managing programs; controlling user access and accounts; advanced file
management; working with Internet Explorer 9; managing security features and
issues; using Windows Live Essentials 2011; performance monitoring and tuning;
backups and maintenance; sharing networked resources; hardware and device
drivers. For customers who purchase an ebook version of this title,
instructions for downloading the CD files can be found in the ebook.
Windows via C/C++ Christophe Nasarre 2007-11-28 Master the intricacies of
application development with unmanaged C++ code—straight from the experts.
Jeffrey Richter’s classic book is now fully revised for Windows XP, Windows
Vista, and Windows Server 2008. You get in-depth, comprehensive guidance,
advanced techniques, and extensive code samples to help you program
Windows–based applications. Discover how to: Architect and implement your
applications for both 32-bit and 64-bit Windows Create and manipulate processes
and jobs Schedule, manage, synchronize and destroy threads Perform asynchronous
and synchronous device I/O operations with the I/O completion port Allocate
memory using various techniques including virtual memory, memory-mapped files,
and heaps Manipulate the default committed physical storage of thread stacks
Build DLLs for delay-loading, API hooking, and process injection Using
structured exception handling, Windows Error Recovery, and Application Restart
services
CompTIA Security+ SY0-301 Cert Guide David L. Prowse 2011-12-29 Learn, prepare,
and practice for CompTIA Security+ SY0-301 exam success with this CompTIA
Authorized Cert Guide from Pearson IT Certification, a leader in IT
Certification learning and a CompTIA Authorized Platinum Partner. This is the
eBook edition of the CompTIA Security+ SY0-301 Authorized Cert Guide. This
eBook does not include the companion DVD with practice exam that comes with the
print edition. This version does include access to the video tutorial solutions
to the 25 hands-on labs. Master CompTIA’s new Security+ SY0-301 exam topics
Assess your knowledge with chapter-ending quizzes Review key concepts with exam
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preparation tasks Includes access to complete video solutions to the 25 handson labs Limited Time Offer: Buy CompTIA Security+ SY0-301 Authorized Cert Guide
and receive a 10% off discount code for the CompTIA Security+ SY0-301 exam. To
receive your 10% off discount code: 1. Register your product at
pearsonITcertification.com/register 2. When promoted enter ISBN number
9780789749215 3. Go to your Account page and click on “Access Bonus Content”
CompTIA Security+ SY0-301 Authorized Cert Guide is a best-of-breed exam study
guide. Best-selling author and expert instructor David Prowse shares
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness
and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is
presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and
retention of exam topics. The book presents you with an organized test
preparation routine through the use of proven series elements and techniques.
Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks
help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly. Review questions help
you assess your knowledge, and a final preparation chapter guides you through
tools and resources to help you craft your approach to passing the exam. This
product includes access to the complete video solutions to the 25 Hands-On Labs
in the book focused on key exam topics.
Practical Malware Analysis Michael Sikorski 2012-02-01 Malware analysis is big
business, and attacks can cost a company dearly. When malware breaches your
defenses, you need to act quickly to cure current infections and prevent future
ones from occurring. For those who want to stay ahead of the latest malware,
Practical Malware Analysis will teach you the tools and techniques used by
professional analysts. With this book as your guide, you'll be able to safely
analyze, debug, and disassemble any malicious software that comes your way.
You'll learn how to: –Set up a safe virtual environment to analyze malware
–Quickly extract network signatures and host-based indicators –Use key analysis
tools like IDA Pro, OllyDbg, and WinDbg –Overcome malware tricks like
obfuscation, anti-disassembly, anti-debugging, and anti-virtual machine
techniques –Use your newfound knowledge of Windows internals for malware
analysis –Develop a methodology for unpacking malware and get practical
experience with five of the most popular packers –Analyze special cases of
malware with shellcode, C++, and 64-bit code Hands-on labs throughout the book
challenge you to practice and synthesize your skills as you dissect real
malware samples, and pages of detailed dissections offer an over-the-shoulder
look at how the pros do it. You'll learn how to crack open malware to see how
it really works, determine what damage it has done, thoroughly clean your
network, and ensure that the malware never comes back. Malware analysis is a
cat-and-mouse game with rules that are constantly changing, so make sure you
have the fundamentals. Whether you're tasked with securing one network or a
thousand networks, or you're making a living as a malware analyst, you'll find
what you need to succeed in Practical Malware Analysis.
Windows Server 2008 Inside Out William Stanek 2008-02-27 Learn how to conquer
Windows Server 2008—from the inside out! Designed for system administrators,
this definitive resource features hundreds of timesaving solutions, expert
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insights, troubleshooting tips, and workarounds for administering Windows
Server 2008—all in concise, fast-answer format. You will learn how to perform
upgrades and migrations, automate deployments, implement security features,
manage software updates and patches, administer users and accounts, manage
Active Directory directory services, and more. With INSIDE OUT, you’ll discover
the best and fastest ways to perform core administrative tasks, with an awardwinning format that makes it easy to find exactly the tips, troubleshooting
solutions, and workarounds you need. Plus, the companion CD comes packed with a
fully searchable eBook and more than 100 timesaving tools and scripts. With
INSIDE OUT, you get all muscle and no fluff! For customers who purchase an
ebook version of this title, instructions for downloading the CD files can be
found in the ebook.
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